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Dear Sir or Madam 

I have two general comments on the draft plan: 

1. The plan places too much emphasis on the role of major infrastructure projects such as HS2 and Crossrail 
2 to act as catalysts for development. Housing and other development schemes can and must be 
prioritised irrespective of the fate of such major projects.  

2. The plan should give greater weight to the role of neighbourhood planning in providing a framework for 
local people to be more involved in the planning process. The draft plan mentions neighbourhood 
planning in the introduction, then not again. 

Thank you 

Yours faithfully 

Richard Batson 
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